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  Learning Mandarin Chinese Characters Volume 1 Yi Ren,2017-02-28 Reinforce your written Chinese with this
practice book for the best-selling Tuttle Learning Chinese Characters. Learning Mandarin Chinese Characters helps
students quickly learn the basic Chinese characters that are fundamental to the language. Intended for self-study
and classroom use, this character workbook presents 178 Chinese characters and over 534 common words using these
characters. These are the characters and words students need to know if they plan to take the official Chinese
government HSK Level 1 Exam or the Advanced Placement (AP) Chinese Language and Culture Exam. Each character is
presented in a very simple and clear way. A step-by-step diagram shows how to write the character, and boxes are
provided for freehand writing practice. The meaning and pronunciation are given along with the key vocabulary
compounds and an example sentence. Review exercises reinforce the learning process and an index at the back allow
you to look up the characters according to their English meanings or romanized Hanyu Pinyin pronunciation. Key
features of this Chinese workbook include: Designed for HSK Level 1 and AP exam prep Learn the 178 most basic
Chinese characters Example sentences and over 534 vocabulary items Step-by-step writing diagrams and practice
boxes
  Easy Way to Learn Chinese Through English in 30 days Shelly Verma, SHELLY VERMA is a Guest-Lecturer at
University of Delhi and also a Chinese language faculty at Bhartiya Vidya Bhawan. She did Post Graduation in
Management (Marketing & HR) from All India Management Association. Simultaneously she did Advanced Diploma in
Chinese language from Department of East Asian Studies, University of Delhi. She has also completed an Advanced
Diploma in Chinese language from Bhartiya Vidya Bhawan. She also did B.Ed. from MDU, Rohtak. Her keen interest in
Chinese language made her qualify HSK Level 5. After completing her studies in Chinese language, she was selected
by CBSE as a Master trainer of Chinese language. Later, she taught Mandarin in various institutes and
international schools. With an experience of almost 8 years, she went to Taiwan for an Advanced Teacher Training
programme.
Her purpose of writing this book is to meet the needs of a layman interested in learning Chinese language with
basic grammar and sentence constructions in the shortest possible time. This book covers basic to intermediate
Chinese grammar for sentence formation, greeting people, time, family, business communication, commonly used
vocabulary, conversations- in hotel, at the airport, at the railway station, in the market, during telephone
calls, etc. Chinese characters, Romanization and English sentences are given in each lesson to make it easier for
the students to communicate with confidence.
  Hacking Chinese Olle Linge,2016-03-26 Learning Chinese can be frustrating and difficult, partly because it's
very different from European languages. Following a teacher, textbook or language course is not enough. They show
you the characters, words and grammar you need to become proficient in Chinese, but they don't teach you how to
learn them! Regardless of what program you're in (if any), you need to take responsibility for your own learning.
If you don't, you will miss many important things that aren't included in the course you're taking. If you study
on your own, you need to be even more aware of what you need to do, what you're doing at the moment and the
difference between them. Here are some of the questions I have asked and have since been asked many times by
students: How do I learn characters efficiently? How do I get the most out of my course or teacher? Which are the
best learning tools and resources? How can I become fluent in Mandarin? How can I improve my pronunciation? How do
I learn successfully on my own? How can I motivate myself to study more? How can I fit learning Chinese into a
busy schedule? The answers I've found to these questions and many others form the core of this book. It took eight
years of learning, researching, teaching and writing to figure these things out. Not everybody has the time to do
that! I can't go back in time and help myself learn in a better way, but I can help you! This book is meant for
normal students and independent language learners alike. While it covers all major areas of learning, you won't
learn Chinese just by reading this book. It's like when someone on TV teaches you how to cook: you won't get to
eat the delicious dish just by watching the program; you have to do the cooking yourself. That's true for this
book as well. When you apply what you learn, it will boost your learning, making every hour you spend count for
more, but you still have to do the learning yourself. This is what a few readers have said about the book: The
book had me nodding at a heap of things I'd learnt the hard way, wishing I knew them when I started, as well as
highlighting areas that I'm currently missing in my study. - Geoff van der Meer, VP engineering This publication
is like a bible for anyone serious about Chinese proficiency. It's easy for anyone to read and written with
scientific precision. - Zachary Danz, foreign teacher, children's theatre artist About me I started learning
Chinese when I was 23 (that's more than eight years ago now) and have since studied in many different situations,
including serious immersion programs abroad, high-intensity programs in Sweden, online courses, as well as on the
side while working or studying other things. I have also successfully used my Chinese in a graduate program for
teaching Chinese as a second language, taught entirely in Chinese mostly for native speakers (the Graduate
Institute for Teaching Chinese as a Second Language at National Taiwan Normal University). All these parts have
contributed to my website, Hacking Chinese, where I write regularly about how to learn Mandarin.
  Learn Mandarin Chinese for Beginners Lerin Fireds,2021-03-31 Learn the Chinese Mandarin language with this
flawlessly represented book, Ideal for the entire family, highlights 100 words to utilize while voyaging, from
food and transport, to animals and climate. Each word is went with a strong outline and a basic articulation
manual for make the jargon fun and simple to learn. Chinese books for kids learning, learn chinese intermediate,
learning mandarin chinese characters, learn chinese audio, learn chinese books, learn chinese while you sleep
greetings, learn mandarin chinese, learning mandarin chinese characters volume 1, learn chinese children, chinese
learning books for kids, learn chinese calligraphy, mandarin chinese language learning, learn to speak chinese,
learn chinese book, learning chinese characters Learning chinese, play and learn chinese, language learning
chinese, chinese learning books, learn chinese, learning english for chinese speakers, learning mandarin chinese,
learn mandarin chinese for kids, chinese learning games, bao bao learns chinese, learning chinese characters
tuttle, learn to write chinese characters, chinese learning, learn chinese kids, mandarin chinese language
learning cd, learning chinese for business, chinese learn, learn traditional chinese, learn chinese language,
learn chinese with me 1, chinese learning software, learn chinese for beginners, kids chinese learning apps, learn
to write chinese, learn mandarin chinese for beginners, learn english for chinese, i love learning chinese Living
learning chinese, chinese learn kids, learn chinese while you sleep, chinese learning books for beginners, chinese
learning apps, chinese learning beginner, vivienne zhang learn chinese, listen and learn first chinese words,
learn chinese with me, learning chinese language, collins easy learning chinese characters, learning chinese kids,
learn english chinese, learn chinese workbook, learning chinese cd, kids learn chinese, learn chinese in your car,
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learn chinese cd, chinese learning book, baby learns chinese, learn chinese for kids, kids learning chinese,
chinese language learning books, learn chinese audiobook, learning chinese for kids, learn chinese fast, chinese
learning english book Learn chinese card, how to learn chinese, learning chinese kindle, learning mandarin chinese
for kids, learning chinese free, learn chinese mandarin, learn chinese game, chinese learning books for toddlers,
so you want your kid to learn chinese, learn mandarin chinese characters, learning traditional chinese, chinese
learning toys, tuttle learning chinese characters, chineasy everyday learning chinese through its culture,
learning chinese for beginners, tuttle learning chinese, learning chinese book, children chinese learning, learn
to read chinese Learn mandarin, mandarin chinese language learning, learn mandarin cd, learn mandarin chinese,
learn mandarin audio book, learn mandarin chinese for kids, learning mandarin chinese characters volume 1,
learning mandarin chinese, learn mandarine, learn to speak mandarin, mandarin learning app, kids learn mandarin,
mandarin learn, learning mandarin, learning mandarin chinese characters, learn mandarin chinese audio cd, mandarin
chinese language learning cd, mandarin toddler learning, mandarin learning for kids, mandarin learning books,
learn mandarin book, mandarin language learning, learn mandarin chinese for beginners, learning mandarin for kids,
learn chinese mandarin, learn mandarin free, learn mandarin dvd, learn mandarin for kids, learning mandarin
chinese for kids, learning mandarin beginners, learn mandarin chinese characters, learning chinese mandarin,
mandarin learning
  Remembering Simplified Hanzi 1 James W. Heisig,Timothy W. Richardson,2008-10-31 The approach that has helped
thousands of learners memorize Japanese kanji has been adapted to help students with Chinese characters.
Remembering Simplified Hanzi covers the writing and meaning of the 1,000 most commonly used characters in the
traditional Chinese writing system, plus another 500 that are best learned at an early stage. Of critical
importance to the approach found in these pages is the systematic arranging of characters in an order best suited
to memory. In the Chinese writing system, strokes and simple components are nested within relatively simple
characters, which can, in turn, serve as parts of more complicated characters and so on. Taking advantage of this
allows a logical ordering, making it possible for students to approach most new characters with prior knowledge
that can greatly facilitate the learning process.--BOOK JACKET.
  Talk Mandarin Chinese Enhanced eBook (with audio) - Learn Mandarin Chinese with BBC Active Alwena Lamping,Feixia
Yu,2016-05-11 Talk Mandarin Chinese Enhanced eBook (with audio) - Learn Mandarin Chinese with BBC Active The
bestselling way to make learning Mandarin Chinese easy Determined to learn the language but no time for
nightschool? Try the BBC Talk short courses. The Guardian Learn even faster and smarter with the flexibility,
speed and convenience of this enhanced eBook. Everything you need is just where you need it: navigate the book
with ease, practise your listening and speaking skills, test your progress and access valuable language notes all
with one touch from the page you're on. Talk Mandarin Chinese has already inspired thousands of people to learn
Chinese from scratch and find the confidence to give it a go. It is a bestselling course, widely used both in the
classroom and by independent learners. Make fast progress right from the start using the successful, proven Talk
method - with specially designed activities, interactive audio and clear, jargon-free grammar explanations.
Develop your language skills with tips and strategies to help you learn. Express yourself more confidently through
taking part in real Chinese conversations. Whether you're learning for business, travel or just for fun, this
straightforward, step-by-step approach will ensure you're soon able to speak Chinese in a range of everyday
situations. Learner reviews of the book/CD version of Talk Mandarin Chinese: The best Mandarin Language pack on
the market. Great teaching method. I got quite a few books and software for learning Chinese before finding this
one. It works! It teaches you all the practical phrases you'll need, it's clear, interesting and effective. I
recommend it wholeheartedly! I can really recommend this product. It helped me a lot! Also available in Arabic,
French, German, Greek, Italian, Japanese, Portuguese, Russian and Spanish.
  Learning Mandarin Chinese Characters Volume 2 Yi Ren,2017-04-11 Reinforce your written Chinese with this
practice book for the best-selling Tuttle Learning Chinese Characters. Learning Mandarin Chinese Characters helps
students quickly learn the basic Chinese characters that are fundamental to the language. Intended for self-study
and classroom use, this character workbook presents 135 Chinese characters and over 405 common words using these
characters. These are the characters and words students need to know if they plan to take the official Chinese
government HSK Level 2 Exam or the Advanced Placement (AP) Chinese Language and Culture Exam. Each character is
presented in a very simple and clear way. A step-by-step diagram shows how to write the character and boxes are
provided for freehand writing practice. The meaning and pronunciation are given along with the key vocabulary
compounds and an example sentence. Review exercises reinforce the learning process and an index at the back allow
you to look up the characters according to their English meanings or romanized Hanyu Pinyin pronunciation. Key
features of this Chinese workbook include: Designed for HSK Level 1 and AP exam prep Learn the 135 most basic
Chinese characters Example sentences and over 405 vocabulary items Step-by-step writing diagrams and practice
boxes
  Let's Learn Mandarin Chinese Ebook Li Yu,2016-03-08 Let's Learn Mandarin Chinese Kit is a complete language
learning tool specially designed to introduce young children to the basic sounds, words, characters and phrases of
Mandarin Chinese in a fun and interactive way. This Chinese language kit is perfect for use in a classroom
setting, for home schooling, on vacation, or anywhere else that learning takes place. It contains: 64 Chinese
flash cards An audio CD with recordings of songs, games and activities A wall chart showing the main words and
phrases at a glance A 32-page learning guide for parents and teachers The flash cards present 64 basic words and
phrases representing the full range of sounds in Mandarin Chinese and organized into thematic categories,
including: Basic Etiquette and Daily Routines Introducing Family Members Identifying Objects Identifying Body
Parts Learn the Multiplication Table Tell Me What You Like or Do Not Like Tell Me What You Like to Do Each word is
illustrated with a picture that serves as an effective visual aid to learning and remembering the word. The words
often reflect cultural objects and can be studied in any order. Learners may focus on one theme at a time or mix
them up for greater variety. Simple example sentences are given for each word to show how they are used. The audio
CD gives native-speaker pronunciations for all the words and sentences and also contains songs, games and other
activities which promote interactive language learning. Finally, the kit includes a wall chart featuring all the
pictures and words, and a booklet explaining how to use the flash cards, audio CD and wall chart and how to play
the games and activities.
  Tuttle Learning Chinese Characters Alison Matthews,Laurence Matthews,2011-12-20 This user–friendly book is aimed
at helping students of Mandarin Chinese learn and remember Chinese characters. At last—there is a truly effective
and enjoyable way to learn Chinese characters! This book helps students to learn and remember both the meanings
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and the pronunciations of over 800 characters. This otherwise daunting task is made easier by the use of
techniques based on the psychology of learning and memory. key principles include the use of visual imagery, the
visualization of short stories, and the systematic building up of more complicated characters from basic building
blocks. Although Learning Chinese Characters is primarily a book for serious learners of Mandarin Chinese, it can
be used by anyone with an interest in Chinese characters, without any prior knowledge of Chinese. It can be used
alongside (or after, or even before) a course in the Chinese language. All characters are simplified (as in
mainland China) but traditional characters are also given, when available. Key features: Specially designed
pictures and stories are used in a structured way to make the learning process more enjoyable and effective,
reducing the need for rote learning to the absolute minimum. The emphasis throughout is on learning and
remembering the meanings and pronunciations of the characters. Tips are also included on learning techniques and
how to avoid common problems. Characters are introduced in a logical sequence, which also gives priority to
learning the most common characters first. Modern simplified characters are used, with pronunciations given in
pinyin. Key information is given for each character, including radical, stroke–count, traditional form, compounds,
and guidance on writing the character. This is a practical guide with a clear, concise and appealing layout, and
it is well–indexed with easy look–up methods. The 800 Chinese characters and 1,033 compounds specified for the
original HSK Level A proficiency test are covered.
  Easy Mandarin Chinese Haohsiang Liao, Ph.D.,2016-10-25 Concise and user-friendly, Easy Mandarin Chinese is
designed for anyone who wants to learn Mandarin Chinese—whether on their own or with a teacher. This language
learning book introduces the learner to all the basics of the Chinese language and teaches practical daily
conversations and vocabulary. It enables users to begin communicating effectively from the very first day and it's
compact size makes it a great tool for travelers or business people looking to learn Chinese on the road without
giving up on any content. This Mandarin language learning book includes: Useful notes on the Chinese script,
pronunciation, sentence structure, vocabulary, and grammar Sections covering greetings, requests, idiomatic
expressions and common situations Cultural information about Chinese etiquette as well as do's and don'ts A
glossary of the most commonly-used Mandarin Chinese words and phrases An enclosed CD-ROM with many hours of
native-speaker recordings of the dialogues, vocabulary and exercises.
  15-Minute Mandarin Chinese DK,2024-02-13 Learn Mandarin Chinese in just 15 minutes a day with this revolutionary
language learning system, now with an accompanying free app that is available in the App Store and Google Play.
Practicing your language skills is quick, easy, and fun with 15-Minute Mandarin. There's no homework. Instead, use
the visual guide and the free app to test yourself as you learn. Perfect your pronunciation by listening to native
speakers, and learn from real-life examples that cover every holiday and business situation. Each full-color
course book has themed chapters and common everyday scenarios, a menu guide, and translation dictionaries. Whether
you're just starting to learn Mandarin Chinese or you want to brush up, there's no easier way to learn.
  How to Learn Chinese Freya Yang,2018-03-01 An easy way to learn Chinese – with games and activities Most people
will tell you understanding Chinese is hard, but we’ve made learning this increasingly important language as
simple as can be with fun games and activities. With simple tracing, diagrams, stories and memorable phrases, this
book for the absolute beginner will have you mastering pinyin, so you can write and pronounce Chinese words,
understanding perfect pitch and tone, simple grammar rules and basic vocabulary. This practical, useful guide will
easily equip you with the fundamentals of Mandarin Chinese, covering all the material needed to pass HSK Chinese
Proficiency Test Level 1. Discover Chinese characters, practise writing them and explore the stories behind the
ancient graphics. Fall in love with this fascinating language and ignite a passion for a captivating culture.
There are chapters on People: how to refer to yourself and others; Time: indicating and asking about time;
Encounters: Greetings, interactions and introductions; Travelling: Transport and places; Food and Drink: Eating
and shopping; Home: Around the house and describing locations; Activities: Actions and activities; Descriptions:
How to describe things, including the weather; Work and Study: Learning and jobs. Each chapter includes a language
lesson with Longlong the Dragonand Xiongmao the Panda, as well as an activity and an in-depth look at the basic
characters. Written by Freya Yang, a native speaker and enthusiastic teacher of the language with experience of
teaching both children and adults. Her use of original, engaging and easy-to-follow activities means learning is
so simple, you won’t even know you’re doing it! Using simple, easy-to-understand games and activities and a
friendly conversational style as well as fun illustrations, this modern language book is perfect for enthusiastic
beginners.
  Learn Chinese in 23 Minutes Marcus Lee,2007 This is the first phrasebook in the market that comes with full
color pages illustrations. It's easy & fun! Every Chinese word you learn is complement with English and
Pronunciation.
  Learn Chinese Through English Dr. Anita,2006
  Learning Chinese Language and Culture Weijia Huang,Qun Ao,2020-03-15 Learning Chinese Language and Culture is an
intermediate level textbook, which was intended to be used throughout the entire school year and designed mainly
for students who have completed introductory courses of Chinese as a foreign language. Written in English,
Traditional and Simplified Chinese, this book illustrates Chinese language knowledge and introduces Chinese
culture in twentytwo lessons, covering a variety of cultural content, including customs and manners, holidays and
festivals, poems and idioms, calligraphy and couplets, myths and legends, feng shui and superstitions, and
historical relics and sceneries and many others. In every lesson, the authors have strived to maintain a clear
topic and a coherent structure. They have also endeavored to keep the contents lively and achieve a fluent writing
style while closely controlling the structure and grammar of every lesson.
  The Secret to Learn Chinese Luca De Stefani,2015-03-17 The techniques described in this book have made thousands
of people become fluent in plenty of languages (with particular regard to Chinese and Japanese), on their own.
Knowing what to do and how to do it makes all the difference.This book will give you exactly what you need, saving
you hundreds of hours of internet searches.This ebook is a condensation of the most important steps to take to
become fluent and literate in Mandarin Chinese. What books to buy, when and how to use them, how long it takes and
other important aspect are pinned down from a practical point of view.Content: My experience with Mandarin Chinese
How to tackle Chinese Characters, books reviews How to not forget Chinese Characters, Anki What to do after single
characters Main areas of consensus about Mandarin self- learning Conclusion If you look at becoming fluent and
literate in Mandarin Chinese quickly, efficiently and quite effortlessly, you cannot go wrong with this book.
  The Way of the Linguist Steve Kaufmann,2005-11 The Way of The Linguist, A language learning odyssey. It is now a
cliché that the world is a smaller place. We think nothing of jumping on a plane to travel to another country or
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continent. The most exotic locations are now destinations for mass tourism. Small business people are dealing
across frontiers and language barriers like never before. The Internet brings different languages and cultures to
our finger-tips. English, the hybrid language of an island at the western extremity of Europe seems to have an
unrivalled position as an international medium of communication. But historically periods of cultural and economic
domination have never lasted forever. Do we not lose something by relying on the wide spread use of English rather
than discovering other languages and cultures? As citizens of this shrunken world, would we not be better off if
we were able to speak a few languages other than our own? The answer is obviously yes. Certainly Steve Kaufmann
thinks so, and in his busy life as a diplomat and businessman he managed to learn to speak nine languages fluently
and observe first hand some of the dominant cultures of Europe and Asia. Why do not more people do the same? In
his book The Way of The Linguist, A language learning odyssey, Steve offers some answers. Steve feels anyone can
learn a language if they want to. He points out some of the obstacles that hold people back. Drawing on his
adventures in Europe and Asia, as a student and businessman, he describes the rewards that come from knowing
languages. He relates his evolution as a language learner, abroad and back in his native Canada and explains the
kind of attitude that will enable others to achieve second language fluency. Many people have taken on the
challenge of language learning but have been frustrated by their lack of success. This book offers detailed advice
on the kind of study practices that will achieve language breakthroughs. Steve has developed a language learning
system available online at: www.thelinguist.com.
  Learn Chinese - Level 1: Introduction to Chinese Innovative Language Learning,ChineseClass101.com, Interactive.
Effective. And FUN! Start speaking Chinese in minutes, and learn key vocabulary, phrases, and grammar in just
minutes more with Learn Chinese - Level 1: Introduction - a completely new way to learn Chinese with ease! Learn
Chinese - Level 1: Introduction will arm you with language and cultural insight to utterly shock and amaze your
Chinese friends and family, teachers, and colleagues. What you get in Learn Chinese - Level 1: Introduction: - 5
Basic Bootcamp lessons: dialog transcripts with translation, vocabulary, sample sentences and a grammar section -
15 All About lessons: cultural insight and insider-only tips from our teachers in each lesson - 5 Pronunciation
lesson: tips and techniques on proper pronunciation Discover or rediscover how fun learning a language can be with
the future of language learning, and start speaking Chinese instantly!
  Learn Chinese Daily Language Learning,2019-12-19 Are you sick and tired of not being able to learn Chinese fast?
Have you tried endless other ways of learning Chinese but nothing seems to stick? Do you finally want to say
goodbye to your tendency to 'forget most of what you've studied' and discover something which works for you? If
so, then you've come to the right place.
  Language Together English for Kids Set One Germaine Choe,2016-02

Fuel your quest for knowledge with Authored by is thought-provoking masterpiece, Explore Learn Chinese . This
educational ebook, conveniently sized in PDF ( *), is a gateway to personal growth and intellectual stimulation.
Immerse yourself in the enriching content curated to cater to every eager mind. Download now and embark on a
learning journey that promises to expand your horizons. .
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